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Atendance Maters 

Eden Public School has a target to 
improve student attendance this year. 
This requires a joint effort by the 
community and the school. 
Education for our children is 
important and regular attendance at 
school is essential for our learners to 
achieve their educational best and 
increase their career and life options. 
When your child attends school every 
day, learning becomes easier, and 
your child will build and maintain 
friendships with other children. 
What if my child must be away from 
school? 
On occasion, your child may need to 
be absent from school. Justified 
reasons for student absences may 
include: 

 being sick, or having an 
infectious disease 

 having an unavoidable medical 
appointment 

 being required to attend a 
recognised religious holiday 

 exceptional or urgent family 
circumstance (e.g. attending a 
funeral) 

It is vital that all absences are 
explained! 
If a child is away for 3 days, parent 
reply to absent text message needs to 
state all the dates that the child was 
sick. EG- Jack was sick 12/5 – 
15/5/22. (Rather than just stating 
sick, because this is recorded only for 
1 day) 

 

 

SRC News 
Congratulations to our new SRC. 
The EPS SRC have met 3 times this  
semester to discuss fundraising ideas. 
For this term, the SRC voted on hosting a 

 
 
 
 
 
The canteen will be supporting the day by selling special crazy ice-
cream cones on the day. 
The SRC have decided to raise money to buy some additional 
games for the school playground. Students are asked to bring a 
Gold Coin Donation for the event. 

PCYC Fit4Life 
PCYC and local volunteers deliver a weekly fun and fitness session 
every Tuesday morning from 7.30- 8.30am at Eden Public School. 
Students then get to participate in a healthy breakfast afterwards, 
prepared by volunteers. (Seems the hot cheese toasties are very 
popular) 
This is a free activity, and all students are welcome to attend. 
So, come along for some fitness and fun. 

Visible Learning 
Remember to ask your child about the disposition of the week. 
One disposition will be implemented into all classrooms each 
week. This week we are focussing on Flexible Learners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation 

Tanja Vogt 



 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

WHATS HAPPENING IN PE THIS TERM! 

In PE this past fortnight, 
K-2 students have 
continued to follow our 
Race Around Australia 
motto of being 'more 
active, more often' and 
participated in a variety of 
physical activities to help 
promote active and 
healthy lifestyles. Despite 
the inclement weather 
and displaying great 
resilience, they have 
continued to practise 
their underarm and 
overarm throwing 
techniques and are 
becoming quite accurate! 
Stage 2 and 3 students 
eagerly continued 
employing their Touch 
Football skills within 
modified games and 
drills. We are beginning 
the Oztag program in this 
week so there will be 
further opportunity to use 
these skills and be active 
within a similar game. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


